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Congratulations to senior, Emily Seech, for having her art displayed at Heinz Hall for the "Pictures
at an Exhibition with the Pittsburgh Symphony" gallery. Students were chosen based on the

theme Friendship and what it means to them.

7th - JROTC Kitty Hawk Honor Society Ceremony
14th - Progress Reports for the Third Nine Weeks
15th - HS Blood Drive
23rd - 2 Hour PD Early Release 



   ELECTIVE SHOWCASEELECTIVE SHOWCASEELECTIVE SHOWCASE
8th graders from West Mifflin Area Middle School and Duquesne

Middle School toured the high school.  The teachers showcased the
elective classes for the students.



   ELECTIVE SHOWCASEELECTIVE SHOWCASEELECTIVE SHOWCASE



January Artist of the Month- Mia Noone Grade 11January Artist of the Month- Mia Noone Grade 11



Congratulations to junior Grace Zagorski for her participation the PMEA District 1 Sr.
High Band Festival that was held at Peters Township High School on January 11-13,

2024. Ms. Zagorski represented West Mifflin Area High School next to 35 other school
districts in the area. The ensemble was under the direction of Dr. Scott Jones, director

of music from The Ohio State University. Congratulations Gracie!
 



The Penguins hosted ‘Pittsburgh Night. The Clarks performed pre-game and
during the first and second intermissions.  A big thank you to U.S. Steel for giving

our students and staff tickets.









 Mrs. Rowe & the Save Promise club ran a hot chocolate
fundraiser. All proceeds went to Sandyhook Promise. 

Mr. Rost’s Mock Trial class practicing with Judge Olasz in his
chambers. 

Thank you Judge Olzasz!



 

The drama students have been working very hard since December preparing
for the upcoming Spring Musical Production of "Mean Girls High School Edition".
This production will feature many of our talented drama, orchestra, and theatre
tech students. Show dates are February 29th-March 2nd at 7:00 p.m. and March

3rd at 2:00 p.m. Tickets are on sale online at wmasdmusic.weebly.com  

MEAN GIRLS HIGH SCHOOL EDITIONMEAN GIRLS HIGH SCHOOL EDITION



Congratulations to Timothy Walasik for enlisting in the US Air Force and Ryan Conley
for enlisting in the US Navy.  In addition, congratulations to Conner Rowan for

completing Army Basic Training between his junior and senior year of high school and
serving in the Army Reserves.  Thank you Tim, Ryan and Conner for your intent to serve

our great nation and making WM proud of your accomplishments. 



On January 31st, Robert Sumpter from Hosanna House spoke to juniors and seniors
about the UPMC Pathways to Work Program.  This program provides training for

careers within the UPMC system (Medical Assistant, Food Service, Nursing Assistant,
Customer Service to name a few) and provides jobs for those trainees tuition free.  





Positive Behavioral Interventions and SupportsPositive Behavioral Interventions and SupportsPositive Behavioral Interventions and Supports   


